
 

 

 

 

 

2024 GLENOAK BAND REHEARSAL 

May 28, 2024 
 

Dear Band Students and Parents,                        April 30, 2024 
 
On Tuesday, May 28th, we will have a mandatory marching band rehearsal for all students enrolled in the high school band for next 
school year. The rehearsal is held in the GlenOak Band Room. Students should enter through Door #8. You should have already 
received a schedule with this important date from your student. This rehearsal is very important and if you cannot attend, please 
contact Mr. Irwin, Mrs. Laux, or Mrs. Giotta as soon as possible. Below is the schedule for that night's rehearsal. Students should 
bring their instrument unless they are signing out a school instrument prior to the start of the rehearsal. Prior to May 28th, student 
need to complete the Google Registration Form that was shared by your director.  
 
PLIMPA Marching Band fees for this year are listed below. Fees are due by June 1st. For new band students, the fee includes a 
black band t-shirt and green shorts which are worn under the band uniform and for some informal performances. Band fees for all 
student cover the cost of uniform dry cleaning and additional band camp staff for the marching season. Please indicate your 
apparel sizes in the Google Registration form. 
 
Band fees can be paid several ways. They can be paid with a credit card (fees apply) only at www.gohsband.com (under the 
Payments tab), check (payable to PLIMPA), or cash. If you have student credits you would like to use, please indicate this amount 
on the Google Band Registration form. If you need assistance with paying your band fee, please contact a director and they will be 
happy to help! 
 
This is an exciting night and we are looking forward to kicking off our 2024 season! 
 
On Eagles! 
 

Schedule for Tuesday, May 28, 2024 at GlenOak HS (Band Room) 

6:00-6:20 PM Student School Instrument Sign-Out 
- Students who need school-owned instruments (percussion, tuba, baritone, tenor saxophone, mellophone) should arrive early to 
sign out an instrument. If you would like to pay your band fee in person, we will have someone from PLIMPA to accept payments 
 
6:30-8:00 PM Mandatory Band Rehearsal for current grades 8-11 
We will pass out music folders, important information, and rehearse music for the 2024 season. Please enter at Door #8.  
 
7:30-8:00 PM Band parent informational meeting in GlenOak Commons (Cafeteria – Enter Door 17) 
 
Marching Band Fees for 2024: 

NEW Band/Color Guard/Twirler Members - $90  
Returning Color Guard Members - $35  
Returning Band Members - $65 

Fees are due by June 1, 2024 and must be paid (or payment arrangements made with a director) before a uniform is assigned. 
Student credits can be used for paying band fees (indicate amount below). 
Fees can be paid online at http://www.gohsband.com/payments.html 
 
 

http://www.gohsband.com/
http://www.gohsband.com/payments.html


2024 PLIMPA FEE PAYMENT CASH or CHECK ONLY 

If you are paying by check or cash, please include this with your payment.  

Checks are payable to: PLIMPA 

If paying online with Credit Card, you do not need to return this form. 

 

Student Name:    

          First    Last 

 

Grade in the Fall 2024:    

 

Amount enclosed: $  Cash or Check 

 

If using student credits, please indicate this on the Google Registration Form.  

 

Fee Amounts: 

NEW Band/Color Guard/Twirler Members - $90 
Returning Color Guard Members - $35 
Returning Band Members - $65 

 

This form can be returned with your fee to a director or mailed to: 

PLIMPA 
PO Box 8748 
Canton, Ohio 44711-8748 

 

 

 


